
INNER EAST

WHAT IS PARTNERS IN RECOVERY?

WHO IS THIS PROGRAM FOR?

MAKING A REFERRAL

Partners in Recovery (PIR) is a new, federally funded, mental health iniƟaƟve that 
provides coordinated, collaboraƟve support for people with severe and persistent 
mental illness and complex needs. We work with individuals, their carers, families 
and support services to idenƟfy and facilitate access to support across a range of 
sectors and services. 

Our Support Facilitators do not replace other services or provide case management. 
Instead they work with other organisaƟons to ensure that the right services and 
supports are in place to improve the person’s mental health and wellbeing. 

The Inner East Partners in Recovery program covers the local government areas of 
Boroondara, Manningham, Monash and Whitehorse. 

We welcome referrals on behalf of any person who:
•  appears to have severe and persistent mental illness; and
•  has complex needs that require services from mulƟple agencies; and
•  doesn’t have exisƟng coordinaƟon arrangements or requires addiƟonal 

support to meet their needs; and
•  has indicated willingness to parƟcipate in the PIR program. 

Consent to par cipate can be provided by a guardian.

To refer to the Inner East Partners in Recovery program or to speak to the team about 
a potenƟal referral, please call 1800 731 222 or speak directly with a member of the 
Inner East Partners in Recovery Team.

Inner East Partners in Recovery services are provided by Neami Na onal and Mental 
Illness Fellowship Victoria. The program is proudly supported by Inner East Melbourne 
Medicare Local.

Call us on 1800 731 222
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